
 

Public Guidance for meetings from 19th July 2021 

 

• We would ask that you take a lateral flow test regularly and before each 

meeting, if you test positive please inform Democratic Service clerk and 

do not attend Council/Committee. 

You can order the tests https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-

lateral-flow-tests  

If you test positive self-isolate until you can get a PCR test taken and 

have received the result you will then be told what to do by the NHS. 

• Wear a face covering when you come into the Council building and when 

moving around, try and keep a reasonable distance between you and 

others. 

• We would recommend that you continue to use the hand sanitisers.  

• Please stay at home if you are unwell, to reduce the risk of passing on 

other illnesses.  

• Please considering individual risks, such as clinical vulnerabilities and 

vaccination status of those around you.  

To reassure you, officers who are attending these meetings will also be asked 

to take a lateral flow test, they will be wearing face masks as appropriate and 

using the sanitiser provided. 

Only those officers that need to attend will be at meetings at this present time, 

this like everything is under constant review. 


